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Hastings’ Highlights
Week of January 26, 2015
· Wow- what a week filled with wintery weather! We lucked out that we were able to still have our High Touch/High Tech Science workshop on forces in motion. The scientists of Room 29 had a blast with the experiments! Ask them to tell you all about what they learned about pushing, pulling, magnets, and gravity.

· In Spelling, we began to work on a number of spellings for the long o sound. As I said in my note home on Thursday, we will have the test on List 15 next Friday, Feb. 6th. Remember, you can find the spelling words for this list and for all past lists on my website www.mrshastings.weebly.com .
· You can also find these newsletters by clicking on the “Classroom Newsletters” tab on the site.
· Thank you to those of you who filled out my website survey from the first week of January. As a result of your comments/suggestions, I have added a tab about what is currently happening in Room 29. Check it out when you have a chance! (
· We are going to have our Valentine’s Day Party on Thursday, February 12th from 2:00-2:45 and all parents are welcome to attend. Again, I ask that you please do not bring any younger siblings. Please remember that you do not have to send in valentines, but if you do, please include every student.
· Have a super weekend and I hope that the beginning of February will bring our first FULL week of school since the week of January 5th! I have my fingers crossed that the groundhog doesn’t see his shadow on Monday, February 2nd!

